
June 15, 2023

The Honorable Alex Geourntas
City Clerk, City of Boston
One City Hall Square, 6th Floor,
Boston, MA, 02201

Dear Mr. Clerk:

This letter is to inform you that there will be a special meeting of the Boston City Council on
Wednesday, June 21, beginning at 12:00pm to discuss a possible resubmission on the FY24
operating budget from the Mayor. The location of the meeting will be at the Iannella Chamber,
5th floor, Boston City Hall.

Sincerely,

Ed Flynn
Boston City Council President
District 2
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